
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Cooper will hold a public 

hearing at 5:00 p.m. on March 23, 2021 

at Cooper City Hall 91 N. Side Square, 

Cooper, Texas 75432 to review the 

findings of the City’s Texas Community 

Development Block Grant Program 

(TxCDBG Contract No. 7219096) FAST 

Fund  Project.  Interested persons are 

encouraged to attend.  Handicapped 

individuals wishing to attend this hearing 

may contact the City Hall at (903) 395-

2217 to arrange for assistance.  

Individuals who require auxiliary aids or 

services for this meeting should contact 

the City Hall at least two days before the 

meeting so that appropriate arrangements 

can be made. Para más información en 

español, comuníquese con  Emily Howse 

al (903) 395-2217.   
 
 


